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Comments: Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.  I whole

heartedly support the withdrawal. Preservation of head waters is essential to the health of the ecosystem served

by those waters.  With all of the issues we are currently experiencing due to climate change, toxic mining

practices should not be supported. It is also imperative to honor indigenous sacred lands. 


